
Week of October 28, 2024

No closures are scheduled for the week of October 28, 2024. Please note, construction
activity and closure schedules are subject to change.

Stay up-to-date on all things 71/91 Interchange Project by following us on our social
channels (Facebook, X, Instagram) @7191Interchange or by visiting our project update
website.

 
Neighboring Projects

McKinley Street Grade Separation Project
Work is under way on the city of Corona project. For information and construction details,
please visit the project webpage and register for text updates by texting MCKINLEY at 844-
518-1409.

Project Background

The new non-tolled interchange is designed to improve safety, expand access to other
modes of travel, reduce greenhouse gas emissions, enhance traffic flow, and support
continued movement of native wildlife through the area. Construction is anticipated to be
completed in 2025.

https://www.rctc.org/7191updates/
https://www.rctc.org/7191updates/
https://www.coronaca.gov/government/departments-divisions/public-works/construction-projects/mckinley-grade-separation
https://www.coronaca.gov/government/departments-divisions/public-works/construction-projects/mckinley-grade-separation
https://www.rctc.org/7191updates/
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